
Hi Joe,  
It is with great sadness and regret that I inform you of my immediate resignation from my newly 
acquired position as a Library Board member. I am so sorry to do this, but my husband had a large brain 
tumor removed 2 weeks ago, and now I must be with him heart and soul as we take on this battle 
together. Please believe me when I say that I knew nothing of this turn of events when I applied for this 
position, and we only heard of next steps for treatment yesterday. 
 
That said, it was my pleasure to attend your meeting and meet the other members of the board.  I 
would like to commend you and your board members for the rich backgrounds and exciting work that 
you are aligning to accomplish.  When you get to the actual community fundraising, please contact 
me.  I would love to help if I am able. 
 
Warmest regards, 
Karla Seaman 
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